Brown, Patti
w

To: Casey Furby
Subject: RE: Winter Clothing Drive

From: Casey Furby [mailto:empowermentincircles@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2018 2:39 PM

To: Brown, Patti

Subject: Re: Winter Clothing Drive

sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Park Board Commissioners,

On Saturday, November 24th 2018, Empowerment in Circles, my women’s support group would ask to hold a
winter clothing drive from 9:00AM until approximately 3:00PM. This event would involve a group of women
and myself collecting clothing items to donate to New Horizons Outreach Center located here in La Crosse.
This event would involve a small table in a small section of the park with boxes to hold our donations.

We feel that Cameron Park would be a great location for this charitable event!

Thank you for your consideration of Board approval!
Casey Furby

Founder
Empowerment in Circles



